
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Water resorces control board, 
    We are writting about our concern about possible increases in water exports.  
     Further exports will only hurt the Ag industry as well as increasing costs of water and 
electricity. 
     NO ON MORE WATER EXPORTS !! 
                               Garrett and Janet Baccus 
                      20801 S. Woodward Ave. #6 
                      Manteca, CA 95337 
              209-470-3494 
                       
 

Public Hearing (3/20/13)
Bay-Delta Plan SED

Deadline: 3/29/13 by 12 noon

3-26-13


